
Executive Report – August 2025 

Equity Action Committee (“EAC”) 

After our well-attended Safe Forum for Concerns/Social Drop-In on April 3, 2025, the Equity Advisory 

Committee (EAC) is organizing a next session focused on equity education and dialogue.  

With several orientations taking place in September, we’re aiming for October 2025 to host this event. 

Stay tuned for the confirmed date. 

Remember, CUPE’s Union Education Program offers valuable educational materials to help us stay 

informed and equipped to address equity and harassment concerns effectively. These resources are 

always available to support our shared commitment to fostering a more inclusive environment. See link 

Union Education | Canadian Union of Public Employees 

In solidarity. 

Korede Ologun 

 

https://cupe.ca/union-education

